
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER 

DECEMBER 3RD, 2019 
 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

REPORT CARDS WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR VIEWING ON 12/6/2019 
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                     SCHOOL NEWS 

 

          Saint Peter School  
        415 Atlantic Ave 

             Point Pleasant Beach, NJ 08742 

            732-892-1260    stpschool.org 

               

 

December 3, 2019 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

We will continue to use electronic report cards this year.  

Please be sure to log on to http://parents.dioceseoftrenton.org 

on Friday evening to view your child’s report card. 

 

For new families, all log on credentials were sent by the 

Diocese of Trenton.  For all returning families, the credentials 

are the same as last year. 

 

Questions regarding access should be directed to Mr. DePazza 

at cdepazza@stpschool.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tracey Kobrin 
Mrs. Tracey Kobrin 

Principal  

ANCHORED in FAITH  

Respect*Reverence*Responsibility 
In accordance with our Catholic Identity and rooted in Gospel values, it is the mission of Saint Peter 

School to provide a community of faith in which students will develop spiritually, intellectually, physically, 

socially and emotionally. 

 

http://parents.dioceseoftrenton.org/
mailto:cdepazza@stpschool.org


Saint Peter School Announces Pre-K Program 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saint Peter School is very excited to announce a new Pre-K program for 4 

year olds beginning next school year, September 2020.  This program will 

promote Kindergarten readiness skills in a Christ-centered, loving, 

nurturing environment.  Take advantage of our special introductory pricing 

of $3500 for a full day program (that’s just $20 a day)!  For more 

information please contact the school office at 732-892-1260. 

 

 
  



 

 

 
 

Dear Saint Peter Families, 
 
During Advent we prepare for the coming of God’s Son, Jesus. 
In preparation for this special season, the first and seventh 
grade classes are coordinating our annual “Baby Shower for 
Jesus”.   
Let us all share Jesus’ light with those in need by donating gifts 
which will be delivered to the Madonna House in Neptune 
before Christmas.     
 
 
Items needed include diapers, wipes, baby formula, new 
clothing and blankets, bathing supplies and toys for babies and 
young children.  Donations may be brought to your child’s 
classroom  
no later than Wednesday, December11th.   
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Ms. DaCosta & the 7th grade 
Mrs. Nocchi & the 1st grade 
  



 

 

 

 

 

Please plan accordingly: 
 

There will be no extended care on  

Friday, December 20th, 2019.   

This is a full day of school, dismissal 

is at 2:15 p.m. 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 

Order your Yearbook now! 

 

All books must be preordered by January 31, 

2020 
 

Extra yearbooks will not be ordered or sold after this 

date. 
 

If you did not receive an email with a link to purchase a 

yearbook, please email 
emicheletti@stpschool.org  

 
The link is also available on the St. Peter School Website. 

www.stpschool.org 
Look under “quick links” on the bottom left-hand side.  All instructions for ordering, 

including personalization, can be accessed through the link. 

 
  

mailto:emicheletti@stpschool.org
http://www.stpschool.org/
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SEND IN YOUR PLASTIC!!! 

St. Peter School would like to educate our 

students on the importance of plastic film recycling 

through a schoolwide recycling program. We are 

excited to announce that SPS is registered to 

participate in the Trex Challenge! We will be collecting 

plastic bags and film from now until April 15th. Why 

not ask friends and family to help contribute?! Our 

school will compete against other schools of similar 

size to recycle the most plastic film. The winning 

school is awarded a Trex BENCH made out of recycled 

plastic! The winning school will be announced on Earth 

Day- April 22nd. Please see the flyer below for more 

details and a list of acceptable materials to send in. If 

you have any other questions, please email Mrs. Rizzo 

or Mrs. Palazzo.  Thank you!! 
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BENEFIT WITH 

BONEFISH GRILL 
179 VAN ZILE ROAD BRICK NJ 08724 

We invite you to join us at the Bonefish Grill for the 

Saint Peter School Benefit Night 

Monday, December 9th – December 12th 

4 PM to 10 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

Present this flyer and we’ll proudly donate 20% of your total 

check to the Saint Peter School in Point Pleasant Beach NJ 

  



  



 


